
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Update – Houthi rebels attack ships in Red Sea  
 
December 22, 2023 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 

To protect the crew and the vessels, major carriers have now decided to sail via Cape of Good Hope instead of transiting through 
the Suez Canal. This will result in longer transit times and additional delays. 
 
For the latest shipment information, please contact your APL Logistics representative and/or track your shipments - including vessel 
position – through APL Logistics’ LSS+ Visibility & Reporting platform. 
 
Suez Canal vs Cape of Good Canal shipping routes 
 

 
 

 
We will keep you informed about further developments. 

 
Sincerely,  
APL Logistics  
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 CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

Disclaimer: This advisory does not constitute legal advice and is issued for general information purposes only. APL Logistics accepts 

no responsibility for any information contained within this advisory and disclaims and excludes any liability in respect of the contents 
or for action taken based on such information. 



 

 

 

 

 

 


